
 
 

Central Elementary School 

Back to School Night 

Thursday, September 13, 2018 

7:00 – 8:30 P.M.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Back to School Night on Thursday, 

September 13th. The evening will begin in the auditorium at 7:00 P.M. with a brief 

presentation that will include an introduction to the faculty.  

 

Our schedule will be as follows: 

 
7:00 – 7:15 pm Welcome: Principal and H.S.A. Presentation 

 

7:20 – 7:50 pm Session 1:  

K-5 Classroom Visitation  

   Specialists and Support staff available in their classrooms 

 

7:55 – 8:25 pm  Session 2:  

K-5 Classroom Visitation 

Specialists and Support staff available in their classrooms 

 

8:30 pm  Back to School Night Concludes     

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Krista LaCroix 

Principal 

  


